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Welcome to the Canaries class page. We hope you all had a lovely holiday and ready for the summer term. 

Myself, Janek, and George are extremely excited about the Summer Term, we have planned lots of fun and educational activities for your 

children to take part in.  

We would like to welcome you all to some of our sessions and will be holding parents morning so you can take part in some fun and 

exciting sessions with your children. 



Canaries Class Summer newsletter 

The Canaries class will participate in lots of fun and engaging educational activities this term. The class timetable is on the website if 
you would like to have a look. 

Monday mornings Canaries will be reading the book Caterpillar Shoes. The children will creating their own book and taking part in lots 
of fun art and crafts sessions in the afternoon, where they will be creating a giant caterpillar. 

Monday afternoons the children will be looking at the life cycles of a butterfly and will be caring for our on caterpillar and recording all 
the different stages, using pictures symbols and taking pictures using the iPad. 

Tuesdays mornings Canaries will be taking part in a music session delivered by Beth. At 11:30 the will be taking part in a P.E session 
focusing on their gross motor skills balance and coordination skills.  Tuesday afternoon forest.  

Wednesday morning the children will be attending a Roar session with Elliot. At 11am we will be shopping in the local community. The 
children will work in groups and all have their shopping lists to support them when collecting the ingredients. Wednesday afternoon they 
will be cooking and making a dish with the ingredients they have bought in the morning. 

Thursday morning the children will be taking part in science and a sensory session the children will be looking at different planets. 
Thursday afternoon we will be visiting some of our beautiful areas in Wythenshawe . The children will be walking and traveling using 
public transport. 

On Friday morning the children will be attending bikes at Wythenshawe park. During our afternoon sessions, the children will be 

taking part in a yoga sessions and relaxation programme.  



The Canaries update.

The Canaries work extremely  hard on their targets in the spring term. Here are some pictures of 

their achievements.   



You are super stars 


